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The proliferation of toxins and toxic waste in our air, water, and soil is severely damaging to both
human and marine health! It is not enough just to ban scrubbers in Puget Sound, although that is a
good start! The cruise industry must be given a deadline to develop and implement clean energy
solutions that do not damage our planet and its environment. Climate change is real, and the cruise
industry must demonstrate that it is serious about protecting all people and marine life!


